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Looking to Help Your Community? 

Muskoka Algonquin Healthcare (MAHC) was created as a multi-site health care organization in 2005 through the 

amalgamation of South Muskoka Memorial Hospital in Bracebridge and Algonquin Health Services which operated 

Huntsville District Memorial Hospital.  Muskoka Algonquin Healthcare (MAHC) provides emergency health care 

services and inpatient care at two hospital sites in Huntsville and Bracebridge.  MAHC serves over Muskoka 60,000 

residents, and double that population in the summer months.  MAHC is affiliated with the Northern Ontario School 

of Medicine.   

The Huntsville District Memorial Hospital is located in the town of Huntsville and houses 42 acute care beds.  It is 

designated as the District Stroke Centre. 

WE ARE LAUNCHING A CAMPAIGN. Huntsville Hospital Foundation is the official funding arm of the 
Huntsville Hospital, and we are about to launch a capital campaign to support the renovation and expansion of 

Huntsville Hospital site.  Our Board is made up of local business owners, accountants, lawyers, 

financial services professionals, marketing professionals. 

The Huntsville Hospital Foundation is seeking the following specific skill sets/experience to add to our Board this 

year.  
− Corporate Governance & Legal Perspective
− Strategic Planning
− Fundraising/Philanthropy

Previous involvement on a Board of Directors and senior leadership experience in a community or corporate 

environment is an asset. 

If you can contribute skills in governance, strategic planning, and fundraising, and are willing to make 

Huntsville Hospital Foundation one of your top three charities, we’d like you to be part of our team. 

Time Expectations:  6 hrs/month (prepare for and attend Board and Committee meetings, attend special events) 

Term of Office:  Initial Three-year term, twice renewable. 

All qualified candidates are encouraged to apply; however, Canadians and permanent residents with a 

connection to the community the Huntsville Hospital serves will be given priority. 

The Huntsville Hospital Foundation is committed to diversity within its community and especially 

welcomes applications from racialized persons / persons of colour, women, Indigenous / Aboriginal People of 

North America, persons with disabilities, LGBTQ2S+ persons, and others who may contribute to the further 

diversification of ideas. 

To apply: send CV to recruitment@huntsvillehospitalfoundation.ca
Deadline for applications:  March 15, 2024

To learn more about Huntsville Hospital Foundation: www.huntsvillehospitalfoundation.ca 

http://www.huntsvillehospitalfoundation.ca/

